From: rachel craig 
Sent: 12 October 2015 09:24
To: Planning
Subject: fao Nathanial Stock ref 15/01693/F

I am writing to register my concern about the proposed replacement dwelling at Muddle Barn Farm.  Sibford Gower is a rural community and Temple Mill Road is characterised by its beautiful rural setting with very low levels of modest residential and agricultural buildings.  I feel the character of the road would be completely spoiled by a building of the scale and style proposed.  It would set a dangerous precedent for further developments in the area.  Moreover, the Temple Mill road itself is very small and not suitable for any higher scale usage.  My children and many others walk to school on that road and as it is without pavements, any higher level of traffic would be unsafe.

yours sincerely,

Rachel Craig,

Hillside, 

Sycamore Close

Sibford Gower

OX15 5SB

